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NOTE: 
NICE is unable to accept comments from non-registered organisations or individuals.  
If you wish your comments to be considered but are not a registered stakeholder, 
please register via the NICE website or contact the registered stakeholder 
organisation that most closely represents your interests and pass your comments to 
them. 
Please fill in both the ‘stakeholder organisation’ and ‘name of commentator’ fields 
below in order for your comments to be considered. 

 
Stakeholder organisation: 
 

 
British Pharmacological Society (BPS) 
 

 
Name of commentator: 

 

 
Ruth Meyer (Publications & Policy Manager, on behalf of the BPS)  

 

 
 

Comment 
No. 

 
 

Section number 
 

Indicate number or 
‘general’ if your comment 

relates to the whole 
document 

 

 

Comments 
 

Please insert each new comment in a new row. 
 

Please do not paste other tables into this table, as your 
comments could get lost – type directly into this table 

Example 3.4.6 Our comments are as follows ………. 

Proformas that are not correctly submitted as detailed in the line above may be returned to you 

1 4.3.1 c)  Members of BPS have raised concern regarding the use of 
analgesic drugs in the long term treatment of pain. BPS would 
therefore welcome an assessment of which analgesics should be 
used, in which order and at what doses.  

2 4.3.1 d) Members of BPS do not believe there is robust evidence of efficacy 
for acupuncture or chiropractic in the management of back pain. 
However, this should be considered in scope for discussion for the 
Guideline Development Group (GDG) to allow the GDG to assess 
the quality of the available evidence.  

3 General BPS would recommend that NICE ensure a clinical pharmacologist 
is included in the GDG in order to provide the necessary expertise 
on analgesics.  
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http://www.nice.org.uk/ourguidance/niceguidancebytype/clinicalguidelines/shregistration/shregistration.jsp
http://guidance.nice.org.uk/CG/Wave0/681/SHList/pdf/English
http://guidance.nice.org.uk/CG/Wave0/681/SHList/pdf/English


PLEASE NOTE: The Institute reserves the right to summarise and edit comments received during consultations, or not to 
publish them at all, where in the reasonable opinion or the Institute, the comments are voluminous, publication would be 
unlawful or publication would be otherwise inappropriate. 

14   

15   
Please add extra rows as needed 
 

Please email this form to:  LBPupdate@nice.org.uk  
 
Closing date: 5pm on 18th November 2013 
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